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The call started at 1700 ET.  Attending were:

Brian Weis – Cisco
Don Sturek
Robert Moskowitz – Verizon
Subir Das – Applied Communication Sciences 
Tero Kivinen – Inside Secure

The meeting started with reminder that this call is an official IEEE 802 meeting and thus the IEEE 802.15 rules apply including position on patents.
Work then began on the consolidated comment worksheet: 15-14-0718-00-0009-P802-15-9_comment_entry_form.xls

The necessary work columns were added, and review of the editorial comments resulted in processing the first 36 comments.  The goal on the next call will be to finish the editorial comments.

The December 22nd call was discussed.  The announcement will go out on the 802.15 and 802.15.9 lists.  The technical editor will be invited to participate as well.  The Verizon Webex and bridge used for the call will be back up, as it is anticipated that the regular IEEE 802 bridge will be used.
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